Cariboo Regional District File No. 3900-20 5239

OCT 2 2 2019

Referred To MC5

Cariboo Regional District Board of Directors Attention: Ms. Alice Johnston

Dear Ms Johnston,

We have received an official letter from 'the Board' stating that we will be responsible to pay for a parking lot for Islander plot owners.

We own number and we are certainly not in favour of this petition.

It doesn't seem proper that we should be taxed to pay for parking for anyone other than ourselves.

Buying island property is a given that it is boat accessible only and parking is the owner's problem. Not only that, Island property is much cheaper because it is just that, Island property with no dedicated access or parking.

Please register our vote against this petition.

